
Ornament Project for the Governor’s Mansion 

What: 
The governor’s mansion has once again requested ornaments made by students from around the state 

to decorate the mansion’s holiday tree. The mansion receives a high number of visitors during the 

holiday season and they greatly enjoy involving K-12 students from our state in decorating the tree. 

 

When: 
Ornaments need to arrive at OSPI by November 13, 2019. 
 

Who:  
Students whose teachers would like them to participate and make ornaments that would be displayed 

at the Governor’s Mansion. 

 
Details: 

Theme: A theme of “State Symbols” has been requested. 

Size: Approximately between 3 ½” and 4 ½” or about the size of a 3x5 index card (can be two or three 

dimensional). Also, be sure the ornaments are not too heavy as they will hang from a freshly cut tree 

branch.  

Number needed: Approximately 400 total are needed and this goal can be met with sixteen (16) 

selected classrooms contributing a class set of approximately twenty-five (25) ornaments (one per 

student). 

Recognition: All students will receive a certificate of appreciation/participation.   

Release form: A release form will be provided by OSPI. Ornaments will not be returned, however, they 

will become part of the state archived permanent collection. 

Interested in Participating? 

Please complete this application by October 9, 2019. You will be notified if your class has been selected 
by October 14, 2019. 

Questions:  

Please feel free to contact:  

Janet Hayakawa, Arts Program Supervisor 
Email: janet.hayakawa@k12.wa.us  
Phone: 360-725-4966 

Kari Tally, Arts Administrative Assistant 
Email: kari.tally@k12.wa.us 
Phone: 360-725-6428 
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